
Dear Family and Friends,

We cannot say thank you enough for your unending love, prayer, and support! This past April we were able to secure a 
building in Mongolia for the printing of God’s Word. We are so thankful for all the behind-the-scenes work and workers. 
So much has gone into this Building of Hope and we are not taking your part in this lightly. Psalms 129:8 says, “The blessing 
of the LORD be upon you: we bless you in the name of the LORD.”

As you may know from reading our last newsletter, we have a building in Mongolia that needs work before we can move the 
print shop to that location. We will be moving the print shop to that location as soon as we have the building renovated and 
usable for our printing ministry. We had hoped to return in mid-September with the needed money to complete this renovation,  
but,unfortunately, the money did not come in. We are still on the road raising the needed funds.

You may also know, while working on the print shop Building of Hope we are still at the old building and it is for sale. We 
were informed by the owner that as of November 1st there will be many changes made as to the way we are allowed to us 
this building. The changes make it almost impossible to continue working there. So we will be heading back to Mongolia on 
November 4th to begin packing and moving the print shop out of its current location. God has given us a great team to help 
us with this great task. We have purchased a forty foot container and it has been delivered to our old building. This will allow 
us to store many of our things in this container while we continue to work on the Building of Hope. 

Because of the urgency to get back to Mongolia, we did not have money allocated for tickets and a container. These two 
expenses add up to $10,000. Please pray with us about this need. Also please pray for us while we are in Mongolia. This will 
be without a doubt one of the busiest trip we have ever made. I Thessalonians 5:25 says exactly what we feel, “Brethren, pray 
for us.” Above all that is said and done we need your prayers. 

II Thessalonians 3:1 says, “Finally, brethren, pray for us, that the word of the Lord may have free course, and be glorified, even 
as it is with you:” Pray for the salvation of the Mongolian people!
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Jeff & Kimberly Kruchkow

A few pictures of the faces that are 
helping us as we prepare to Move the Print Shop!

Togsuu & Bilgee



We have worked hard for the past several years to complete this 78 
book series of Sunday School leasons. Each book has 16 full color 
pages for the teacher to show the students along with several pages 

with the story written out. It makes 
it very easy for the teacher to teach 
biblical stories to their students. 
The free distribution of these 
books has started. Pray that these 
materials will have a great effect on 
the Mongolian Children.

	 It has become obvious to us that we need a digital 
press. We have a high demand for short run literature 
like Bible college curriculum, educational materials, 
commentaries, etc.  These materials are printed in runs of 

fewer than one hundred pieces.  To 
make this cost effective we need a 
digital press. 
	 If you are interested in 
helping with this need, please email 
me at batamissioninternational@
gmail.com. The price for the 

equipment and supplies is ten thousand dollars. Your help 
is needed. We have many small run jobs ready for printing. 

WE HAVE A BLOG!
We would love for you to take a few minutes to browse through 

our blog and let us know what you think.  New posts will be 
added to keep you updated. Hoping this will keep you informed 

on what is happening in Mongolia.

kruchkows.wordpress.com

It’s Time. We Need This Now!

!     Praise the Lord! We had one church that has 
sent one thousand dollars towards this need. 
Would you be the next one to give to help us 
with our short run demands? 
     “Give, and it shall be given unto you; good 
measure, pressed down, and shaken together, and 
running over, shall men give into your bosom. 
For with the same measure that ye mete withal it 
shall be measured to you again.”

Field Address:
Sukhbaatar District 16

Belkhin Road 30
Gate 501

Ulaanbaatar, Mongolia 15160
304-837-6120

Support Address:
Central Missionary

Clearinghouse
PO Box 219228

Houston, TX  77218-9228
281-599-7411

Sending Church:
Franklin Road Baptist Church

3148 Franklin Rd 
Murfreesboro, TN 37128
Dr. Mike Norris, Pastor

615-890-0820

Mission Fellowship:
B.A.T.A.

PO Box 815
Crab Orchard, WV 25827
Dr. Ron Hodge, Director

304-550-5706

The Lord continues to work to bring 
the pieces together.

     We would like to say thank you to those of you who have 
already given toward the completion of this puzzle. May the 
Lord richly repay your generosity.
     The puzzle allows us to see how far we have come and also 
how far we have to go. A completed puzzle will give us a fully 
completed and renovated building that will be used to print 
God’s Word for these forgotten people of this region of the 
world. 
     As you know each piece of the puzzle represents one 
thousand dollars that has been contributed by a church, 
business or individual to help purchase, renovate and equip 
the Building of Hope. Each piece also is engraved with the 
donors name. This allows us to pray for you. God has been 
so good to this ministry.

The Distribution
Has Started!

Noah, Michaela & Cecilia Kruchkow
Please pray for our son, daughter-in-law and daughter 
while we are in Mongolia. My father (Jerry Kruchkow) 

requires round the clock help and they have 
volunteered for the job. Psalms 71:9 says, “Cast me 

not off in the time of old age; forsake me not when my 
strength faileth.” Our desire is to love, honour and take 

care of my father in his old age.


